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Eliminating mail-in voting is a terrible idea. I can't see literally a single upside to this; 

it will only result in less people being able to vote. Anyone who claims to be a true 

American in support of this country would want as many elligible voters as possible to 

vote in elections, as it ensures that the people in power are representative of what 

the majority of Americans want. The way I see it, any action taken that makes it 

harder for elligible voters to vote once is tantamount to voter suppression, and is 

entirely unconstitutional, and I am certainly not the only person who feels this way. If 

you have any care for Oregonians or fair elections, please oppose this bill. 


